CITY OF SALEM, MASSACHUSETTS
BOARD OF HEALTH
120 WASHINGTON STREET, 4" FLOOR
TEL. (978) 741-1800

KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL FAX (978) 745-0343
MAYOR DGREENBAUM@SALIEM.COM

DAVID GREENBAUM
ACTING HEALTIT AGENT

November 12, 2009

Ms. Cheryl LaPointe, City Clerk
93 Washington Street
Salem, MA 01970

Dear Ms. LaPointe,

Kindly post the following notice.

SALEM BOARD OF HEALTH
PUBLIC HEARING
TRANSFER STATION
NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE

The Salem Board of Health will hold a continuance of the Public Hearing
regarding the proposed renovation of the Transfer Station on Swampscott Road
on Tuesday November 24, 2009 at 7:00 PM. This will be held at 120 Washington
Street, Room 311.

Written comments are welcomed and may be addressed to the Salem BOH.
For more information please call 978-741-1800.
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Acting Health Agent
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